
December 2011

Brothers All,
As we move into December, I hope all is 
well and your Thanksgiving was a day of joy 
and of giving, thanks for all the things we are 
grateful for. 
I would like to congratulate all my officers 
for a great job on our Ritual win in the 
District. Having accomplished this feat in 
front of our own District Deputy Dan 
Maloney at his Home coming was a proud 
day. Special thanks to our Coach, Chuck 
Bolin. We will be representing the District in 
February in the State Competition. 
November 5th was an exciting day here at 
the lodge. The annual Breeders Cup was 
held. Danny G. and his committee once again did 
an outstanding job, along with so many others here at this 
Lodge willing to help with the races. To our elite jockeys, you 
all were winners that day. Thank you all.
Veteran's Day Parade this year was held on November 6th. 
Thanks to all the ladies and men who participated in the 
march. Thanks to Bob S., Roy Mc., Mike M. and the Veterans 
Committee. You are the best "Veterans Committee in the 
Country".
Fall Conference was held November 12-13th in Long Branch. 
It's great to have all the Lodges and members together with 
one common goal. ELKDOM! Friday was theme night. It's 
great time to witness and participate in the show. Once again 
the South Central District won the Trophy. Next year we are 
going for a three-peat. Thanks to Carol M., Jane F. and Liz R. 
for a great show once again. 
November 20th was one busy day. In the morning, we started 
with the Hoop Shoot Contest at Croydon Hall. Congratulations 
to Rich C. and all members who came out to support this 
event. After this we headed back to the Lodge for SCC 
Thanksgiving Party. The smile on the faces of the kids and 
Winfield dancing was priceless. To Nick F. and his crew 

helping in the kitchen and servers you show 
why this is a Great Lodge. No sooner had 
everyone cleaned up the back room it was 
filled once again with the NASCAR Party. 
Amazing. Boy what a crowd. Rich C., this 
was a huge undertaking this year. To start 
this and have response it had is a testament 
to your dedication and work ethic. 
Congratulations. 
November 22nd was a proud day at the 
Lodge. We hosted and honored the First 
Responders from Middletown. Four 
gentlemen were honored and presented with 
award for their selflessness and courage to 
our community. An important part of this 
evening was the fact their families and 

friends were able to see their efforts recognized. 
Thanks to Committeeman Scharffenberger, Chief Oches and 
Deputy Chief Weber for attending. Thanks to Al Smith for 
coordinating this evening, the kitchen crew and special thanks 
to Darrren Scwedes for this help. It was great night for all.
If you haven't been to the Lodge lately come down during the 
Holiday Season. See some old friends, meet some new 
members and just have a good time. Come see the completed 
Courtyard. Thanks to the efforts of the Boy Scouts, especially 
Dan Rheinhardt. Dan will be receiving his Eagle Scout Award 
because of his hard work. Special thanks to Jim Davis of 
Whirl Construction for his donations of the benches. Also to 
Jim McConnell and Ed Foster, thank you for your help. 
Come to our next meeting and see what's happening or 
sponsor a new member. My last class will be held in 
February. 
God Bless one and all. Have a safe and Happy Holiday 
Season. 

Honor the Past by Building the Future, 
Bert Revill 

Bert Revill
Exalted Ruler

251 Church Street • Belford, New Jersey 07718 • (732) 495-2733 • www.middletownelks2179.org

Charity ★ Justice  
Brotherly Love ★ Fidelity
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These Elks brought extraordinary events to the 
Lodge this month, but it took months of hard 

work and perseverance to achieve: 
Dan Goodbody, Rich Centenni, & Al Smith

FRIDAY NIGHT DINNERS
December 2nd 	 YAC 
December 9th 	 MCC
December 16th 	 Ladies Auxiliary
December 23rd 	 Americanism
December 30th 	 House

January 6th	 Drug Awareness
January 13th 	 Scholarship 
January 20th 	 Ladies
January 27th	 OfficersSPECIAL CHILDREN'S

COMMITTEE
My Brothers & Friends,
I would like to thank Donny & Debbie for making the 
sauce for the November Spaghetti Dinner.  If you would 
like to volunteer to make sauce for one of the SCC  
Spaghetti Dinners let me know.
I have to thank everyone that has brought in  
wheelchairs.  We now have some to lend out to those 
who need them.
On October 30th, we had our SCC Halloween Party, 
there were approximately 60 kids.  A special thanks to 
Lance Jordan for donating all the pumpkins for the kids 
and to Joe McGrath who donated his time supplying 
music.
On November 20th, we had our SCC Thanksgiving 
Party, approximately 90 people were in attendance.  All 
enjoyed a hot turkey dinner prepared by Nick (Fingers) 
Giuriceo, thanks Nick for taking the time to put it all 
together.  Also thanks to Joe for supplying the music.
Both these parties were such a success due to all the 
help that the SCC gets from the members and from the 
Ladies Of The SCC.  I thank you all for the help.
Our next party will be the Christmas Party, it will be 
held on December 11th, hope to see you there.
Thanks, Nick Figaro

UPCOMING EVENTS
December 1st 	 Indoctrination
December 4th 	 New Class
December 4th 	 Elks Memorial Day
December 7th 	 Pasta Night
Decemeber 11th 	 SCC Christmas Party

January 4th	 Blood Drive

LAPSATION
If you are in lapsation and have not responded to 
our letters please do so or we will not be sending 
out bulletins to you. This will take effect with the 
January 2012 bulletin.

Dear Members,
I would like to take this opportunity to thank all 16  
people who came out to show support of our Veteran's 
Parade this year. If you don't wish to march, then at least 
when you see a Veteran, please walk up to them and 
thank them for their dedication.
My Salute this month goes out to each and everyone of 
those who did march proudly. Also I would like to thank 
all the ladies who made those yummy salads, Lance for 
the bus and supplying the driver and last but least FXC 
for helping with the Flags. I know I have not been 
around as much as usual, but I am still trying to do what 
we can to help our heroes. I am setting up the dates now 
for our Bingo Tour for December and January. Once I 
have them, they will be posted for all to join. Once again 
to the "Sweet Sixteen", Thank-You.....
"home of the free because of the Brave"	  
Bob Santoro, Veteran's Committee Chairman
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NEW YEAR'S EVE PARTY  

$100 Per Couple

Hot and Cold Buffet

Midnight Toast

Music By Risin' Tide

For Reservations  
Call Lodge At 732-495-2733 or  

Bob Foster 732-872-2315

Hoop Shoot
I would like to thank everyone who came out  
on Sunday, November 20 to help with or Hoop  
Shoot Contest. 
Rich Centanni

NASCAR
I would like to take this opportunity to thank ev-
eryone who participated in our NASCAR pool and 
especially the people who helped me put it all to-
gether and were there all year long. I would like 
to give them a special thanks. Everyone seemed to 
have a great time at the party. Congratulations to 
all for a good year and your support to the Drug 
Awareness Committee.
This Year Winners Were:
Jane Thompson, Keith, Bob Terry, Tom Donohue, 
Bruce, Brian Hanson.
Rich Centanni
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BULLETIN BOOSTERS

January 
In Memory of Lou Memmolo 
	 Tom & Flo Gormley
Spice Tree School 
	 Lance Jordan Director
February  
Bob Santoro
Spice Tree School 
	 Lance Jordan Director 
Tom McColgan
March  
Paul and Rosanne Dutton
Christina and Angela Melfi
In Memory of George Moore
	 Ed Thacke
Spice Tree School 
	 Lance Jordan Director
April
In Memory of Gene Ruck 
Mary Ruck
Ed and Frann Glenney
Mike and Bernadette Dwyer 
In Memory of Lou & Kay Dandorph
Huge Bowers
Walt and Doris Fricke
Bill and Joan Burger
Edna Bryk
In Memory of Ray Bryk
Frank and Mary Weber
In Memory of Nicole Jouaneau
Lois Sheppard
Spice Tree School 
	 Lance Jordan Director
May
Joan McTigue
Jim and Pat Waked
Donna & Nick DiGrigorio, Sr.
Marge Herr
Emil and Catherine Dean
Spice Tree School 
	 Lance Jordan Director
Mary & Richard Bryk
Chick Cickalski -CB742
June 
In Memory of 
	 Dan Marchetti	
In Memory of Sue Newell    
Dan and Carol Maloney
Bob and Pat Crawford
In Memory of 
	 Frank Buckley
In Memory of George Boyce
	 “Fish On”
Rich and Donna Garrett
In Memory of Robert J. Brant
Spice Tree School 
	 Lance Jordan Director

Each booster helps to offset printing and mailing costs of this monthly 
newsletter. Boosters are for one year, and payable in advance.  

Please note your name, and when it is due. Thank you.  
ANY OVER DUE HAVE BEEN DROPPED FROM LIST

July
Chris Marchetti
Red, White, & Blue
Bob and Pat Crawford
Mike and Nancy Brandine, Jr.
Spice Tree School 
	 Lance Jordan Director
August 
In Memory of Jack Spann	
Marge Smith	
Joe and Rosemary Keeney
John Huber 
John and Kathy Steakin
Bob and Cookie Kelly
In Memory of
	 Ralph Santoro
Ed and Lynn O’Kane
Spice Tree School 
	 Lance Jordan Director
September
In Memory of Mary Brant
Frank and Dianne Zechman
Spice Tree School 
	 Lance Jordan Director
October
In Memory of PER John McTigue
In Memory of 
	 Kathleen L. McCartan
Dan McCartan
Ed and Mary Tomkins
Al and Cathy Grabau
Bob and Alice Eckert
In Memory of Bob Brant
	 Kathleen Brant
BSA Troop 242
In Memory of Chief & Marge Smith
	 Randy Smith, PDD
Spice Tree School 
	 Lance Jordan Director
Tom Mahon
November
In Memory of Richard McCallum
In Memory of Willy Fix
Thomas F. Early
Chuck and Adrianne Bolin
Cathy Grabau
Spice Tree School 
	 Lance Jordan Director
December
Steve Hoitt
Spice Tree School 
	 Lance Jordan Director
In Memory of Ken Thompson
	 Jane Thompson
"God's Little Miracles"
	 Coach Saige

Please check to see if your payment is due - those more than two 
months in arrears will be dropped. Thank you for your support.

FIRST RESPONDERS 
DINNERS

On November 22nd, we held our "First Responders 
Dinner" honoring those who work or volunteer in our 
community. At this dinner, we were proud to honor two 
policemen, an E.M.T. and community service worker. 
All of which were brought to our attention by their peers 
and supervisors, as someone thay went above just doing 
the normal duties of their job. The dinner honoring these 
men was a great success and meeting them and their 
families was truly an honor for me. 
It was well attended by the lodge and I would like to 
thank so many people for helping me make it such a 
success, starting with our E.R. Bert Revill, our Chaplin 
Dan Goodbody and Loyal Knight Mike Brandine for all 
their assistance at the dinner, but I could not have  
accomplished this huge undertaking if not for the help 
of so many others that instructed me on what to do, as  
well as doing all the kitchen work that made this  
event special. 
Thank you so much to Dan and Carol Maloney,  
your knowledge of these events is priceless. To  
Don Anderson, Mike Dickie, Rich Centanni,  
Nick Giuriceo andNick Figaro, you guys just went so 
far beyond helping me out at this event, I can't thank 
you all enough... Thank you again and I'll See everyone 
at the next event. 
I'm just saying, Al Smith, Esq.

I would like to thank all those members who showed up 
Saturday, November 19th to deliver Thanksgiving  
baskets for "Middletown helps its own". The Christmas 
baskets and toys will be delivered on Saturday,  
December 17th at 8:00 am.
Al Smith

LODGE OF SORROW
Andrew (Socky) Regan

May he rest in peace.  
Never to be forgotten or forsaken.  

To our absent brother.
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YOUTH ACTIVITIES  
COMMITTEE

We would like to thank all that helped on our  
Halloween Party. It was a great turn out.
Thanks: Dan Maloney, DDD
	 Nick Giuriceo, PER
	 Michael Dickie, PERx2
	 Mike Trieste, PDD
	 Rich Centanni
	 Bob Foster	
	 Al Smith
	 Ginger Smith
	 Debra Ciccone
	 Nick Figaro
	 Nicholas Figaro (DJ)
	 Bob & Lori Kegley
	 Joe & Jan Bonica
Special Thanks to Lance Jordan for the pumpkins.
1st Place Girl - (Smurf) Kierin Rogers
2nd Place Girl - (Bride) Julie Trieste

1st Place Boy - (Firemen) Christopher &	   
			         Thomas Wankel
2nd Place Boy - (Boxer) Tyler Cinquegrani
Thanks again for all your help.
Youth Activities Chairman Donald Anderson

YOUTH ACTIVITIES  
COMMITTEE

We would like to thank all that helped on our  
Soccer Shoot.
Thanks: Bert Revill, ER
	 Mike Trieste, PDD
	 Dan Maloney, DDD
	 Nick Giuriceo, PER
	 Michael Dickie, PERx2
	 Rich Centanni
	 Winfield VanDerzee
	 Bob Foster
	 Vinny D'Acunzi
	 Jimmy McConnell
	 Al Smith
	 Debra Ciccone
Special Thanks to Drug Awareness Chairman  
Rich Centanni & his wife Sharon for handing out 
literature at our Drug Awareness Tent.
Our First Place Winners
Nick Calicara
Anthony D'Acunzi
Logan Dziadzio
Taylor Henschel
Thanks again for all your help.
Youth Activities Chairman Donald Anderson

In Memoriam
The clock of his days has stopped

and cross the dial,
a motionless shadow

marks the hour of eleven,
with us the golden hour of recollection.

To our absent brother

May he rest in peace.
Andrew "Socky" Regan 

11-25-2011

He may not be with us physically but he left us with  
a lot of good and fond memories and many great stories

(over ➞)
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Ladies Auxiliary Steal Bingo
Sunday, January 29, 2012 

Middletown Elks #2179
251 Church Street, Belford, NJ

Time: 1:00 pm Sharp

Admission: $10.00 Price Includes
One Bingo Board and One 50/50 Special Sheet

Free Coffee, Tea and Desserts

Additional 50/50 Sheets For Sale

Each player required to bring a wrapped $10.00 gift use your imagination  
(novelties, cash, lottery tickets, gift cards, etc.)

Door Prizes  Cash Bar Available 

Bring your own bingo chips and markers

No tickets will be sold at door

To reserve tables call Edna Bryk 732-787-4780 or Mary Bryk 732-787-4780
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CANDIDATES FOR  
LIFE MEMBERSHIP

Walter Cambeis
Robert Crawford
Peter D'Antoni

Emil Dean
Michael T. Kelly

William J. McDougall
All have attained the age of 65 and  

have paid dues for 30 consecutive years. 
These members will be voted on at  

meeting of December 8th.

APPLICATIONS FOR 
MEMBERSHIP

Gene J. Hohenstien by Justin Yahara
Anthony Spinelli by Justin Yahara
John T. Paterson by Justin Yahara

These candidates will be voted on at  
meeting of January 12, 2012

Starting with the January bulletin, all members  
who are not up to date with their dues, will not  
receive the bulletin. Notices have been sent out  
to all and they will be dropped from our rolls  

in March 2012.

ROCKIN'
COUNTRY

AT THE ELKS
January 14, 2012

7-11PM

$25.00 PER PERSON:  
INCLUDES OPEN BAR, 

BRING YOUR  
OWN SNACKS, DJ AND  

LINE DANCING  
INSTRUCTION

THANK YOU
On behalf of my family and myself, I would like 
to thank everybody who attended the Elk of the 
year dinner on Oct. 1st. It was a very enjoyable 
evening that I will cherish. Thank you to Mike 
Dickie for hosting and organizing it. Thank you 
to Carol and Danny for their contributions and to  
Mike Parlis, Jr. and his kitchen crew for a great 
meal and all others who helped. 
As I said on accepting this award, no one per-
son earns this by himself, it is the culmination 
of the efforts of countless people. I am grateful 
to lodge for affording me the opportunity to take 
part in the great work that is done here. Thank you  
Mike Dickie for your confidence and friendship.
Nick Giuriceo

TO: THE SOUTH  
CENTRAL DISTRICT

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all 
who came out on such a stormy night, October 
29th for my homecoming. I especially thank all 
the lodges who participated in the competition and 
Chuck Bolin and his team of ritual officers who 
evaluated each one of the contests.
I would further like to acknowledge the great  
cooperation of secretaries, treasurers and  
committee chairmen, as I made my pre-visits to 
the lodges. The grand lodge is well aware of the 
work being done in the South Central District, to  
promote Elkdom in our communities. 
The theme party at the mid-winter was a great  
success thanks to all who so enthusiastically joined 
the producers and directors of this event. The 
lodge participation was fantastic and the efforts of  
Carol, Jane and Liz were well rewarded. I feel 
the armed forces were very impressed with Mike, 
Nick Rich and Donny. Kelly as Lady Liberty kept  
freedom's light burning and suds as Uncle Sam 
made it clear what a big country we are. I don't 
think there ever was a George M. Cohan who 
could trip the light fantastic like Hank, Lou and 
Sharon carried the names of the five signers of our  
declaration of independence and the flag wavers 
and the firecrackers, especially Bert really brought 
up the rear. Again, South Central District, I am very 
proud of you.    
Dan Maloney, D.D.
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December Birthday Ladies
Debbie See-Past Pres.-P.W.O.Y., 12th G.S.

Diane Steinberger, 12th

Eileen Kenaven, 14th G.S.

Donna Smith-P.W.O.Y., 19th G.S.

Cathy Merker-Woman of the Year, 21st

Spotlight Lady 

My Spotlight Lady for 
December is Kay Woods.

Kay, what can I say but thank you for all 
the work you do for the Ladies Auxiliary. 
You are a Special Lady.

COMMITTEE CHAIRLADIES
Auditor/Budget . . . . . . . . . .          Chris Marchetti . . . . .      732-872-1189
Book. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                     Collen Kelly . . . . . .       732-787-7929
Chairlady Raffle. . . . . . . . . . .            Flo Gormley . . . . . .       732-495-0678
Chili Contest . . . . . . . . . . . .           Sharon Corridon. . . . .      732-495-2768
Chili Contest . . . . . . . . . . . . .            Janet Desfosse. . . . . .       732-787-5219
Christmas Party. . . . . . . . . . .           Chris Marchetti . . . . .      732-872-1189
Christmas Party. . . . . . . . . . .           Adrienne Snow. . . . .      732-291-0695
Christmas Trees. . . . . . . . . . . . .            Kay Woods. . . . . . .        732-495-2953
Christmas Trees. . . . . . . . . . . . .             Edna Bryk. . . . . . .        732-787-4780
Cooking Class. . . . . . . . . . . . .             Donna Smith. . . . . .       732-787-1941
Convention Shirts. . . . . . . . .         Kathy Corridon. . . . .      732-495-3689
Dark Horse. . . . . . . . . . . . . .              Adrienne Snow. . . . .      732-291-0695
District Rep. . . . . . . . . . . . . . .              Cathy Trieste. . . . . .       732-291-0276
District Rep. . . . . . . . . . . . . .              Dottie Nesfield . . . . .      732-787-7732
Fashion Show. . . . . . . . . . . . .            Cathy Grabau. . . . . .       732-739-2933
Fashion Show. . . . . . . . . . . . . .             Kay Woods. . . . . . .        732-495-2953
Funerals. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                   Fran Duffy. . . . . . .        732-787-3330 
Gold Star. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                   Liz Revill . . . . . . .        732-671-1704
Holiday Picks . . . . . . . . . . . . .            Cathy Merker. . . . . .       732-495-6654
Holiday Picks . . . . . . . . . . . . .             Ginger Smith. . . . . .       732-495-4693
Hospitality. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                 Edna Bryk. . . . . . .        732-787-4780 
Hospitality. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                Joan Burger. . . . . . .        732-789-9350
Membership . . . . . . . . . . . . . .              Ginger Smith. . . . . .       732-495-4693
Membership . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                Liz Revill . . . . . . .        732-671-1704 
Past President Dinner. . . . . .     Nancy Brandine. . . . .      732-492-3893
Past President Dinner. . . . . .      Chris Marchetti . . . . .      732-872-1189
Phone Committee. . . . . . . . . . .          Mary Ruck. . . . . . .        732-741-7685
Pins. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                    Casey Gormley . . . . .      732-495-0678
Plaques . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                 Chris Marchetti . . . . .      732-872-1189
Raffle. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                   Betty Angehelone . . . .     732-241-0222
Raffle. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                  Carol Goodbody. . . . .      732-495-9693
Scholarship. . . . . . . . . . . . . . .               Cathy Trieste. . . . . .       732-291-0276
Social. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                   Cathy Grabau. . . . . .       732-739-2933
Social. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                    Kay Woods. . . . . . .        732-495-2953
Steal Bingo. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                Edna Bryk. . . . . . .        732-787-4780
Steal Bingo. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                Mary Bryk. . . . . . .        732-280-9071
Sunshine. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                Chris Marchetti . . . . .      732-872-1189
Trash to Treasue. . . . . . . . . . .          Janet Desfosse. . . . . .       732-495-9297
Waitresses. . . . . . . . . . . . . . .               Kathy Corridon. . . . .      732-495-3689 
 
 

Ladies Auxiliary Officers
2011-2012

President. .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  Nancy Brandine. .  .  .  .  .  732-492-3893  
1st V.P. . .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  Ginger Smith. .  .  .  .  .  .  .  732-495-4693
2nd V.P. . .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  Adrienne Snow. .  .  .  .  .  .  732-291-0695 
3rd V.P. . .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  Carol Goodbody . .  .  .  .  732-495-9693
Chaplain. . . . . . . . ..  .  Flo Gormley . .  .  .  .  .  .  .  732-495-0678
Treasurer . .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  Adrianne Bolin. .  .  .  .  .  .  732-787-9155
Secretary. .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  Carol Maloney. .  .  .  .  .  .  732-787-1622
Corresponding Sec. ..  .  Liz Revill. .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  732-671-1704

Executive Board
Kathy Corridon. .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  732-495-3689
Colleen Kelly. .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  732-787-7929
Ginger Rooney. .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  732-787-7861
Janet Desfosse. .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  732-787-5219 
Kay Woods. .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  732-495-2953

Hello Ladies,
Hope all had a good time at November's Cooking 
Class. Thanks to Carmello for doing Thanksgiving 
sides. Thanks go out to all who marched in the Veteran's 
Day Parade and to the ladies who made salads. We also 
cooked the day before Thanksgiving, a big thank you 
to Liz Revill, Ginger Smith and Carol Goodbody. 
Well it's the holidays again and almost a New Year. We 
have a few things coming up in December. Our holiday 
party is December 10th always a good time with Randy 
Smith as Santa and with his elves, Carol Maloney and 
her songs. 
Kay Woods and her gals will have the trees up early in 
the month. There will be no cooking class in December. 
Our next meeting will be December 28th. New Year's 
Eve Party on the 31st. Hello 2012. 
January, we will be having a country dance, more 
information to come and we also have steel bingo on 
the 29th. We just jump right in. 
I want to wish everyone a happy and healthy holiday 
and new year. 
"Always Remember to be kind to one another"
Nancy Brandine
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GOD BLESS
MIDDLETOWN ELKS

BD

732-217-1636

Please Support 
The Elks
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Junction Cleaners
109 Leonardville Road

Belford, NJ 07718
732-471-8888

Please Support the 
Middletown Elks

Please Support the 
Middletown Elks

Please Support the 
Middletown Elks
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Calendar Events For December 2011
	 Sunday	 Monday	 Tuesday	 Wednesday	 Thursday	 Friday	 Saturday

1 2 3

54 6 7 8 9 10

1211 13 14 15 16 17

1918 20 21 22 23 24

2625 27 28 29 30 31

ELKS
MEMORIAL

DAY
NEW CLASS

11:00 AM

SCC
X-MAS
PARTY

YAC
X-MAS
PARTY

CHRISTMAS

SPAGHETTI
DINNER
8:00 PM

MCC
MEETING

LADIES
AUX.

MEETING
8:00 PM

PER
MEETING
8:00PM

REGULAR
MEETING
8:00 PM

MCC
DINNER

YAC 
DINNER

LADIES
AUX.

DINNER

SICKNESS &
DISTRESS

DINNER

NEW YEARS
EVE 

PARTY

LADIES
AUX

X-MAS
PARTY

PBA
X-MAS
PARTY

RENTALREGULAR
MEETING
8:00 PM

HOUSE
DINNER

Calendar Events For January 2012
	 Sunday	 Monday	 Tuesday	 Wednesday	 Thursday	 Friday	 Saturday

4 5 6 7

98 10 11 12 13 14

1615 17 18 19 20 21

2322 24 25 26 27 28

3029 31

321 RENTAL

RENTAL

RENTAL FOP

NEW YEAR'S
DAY

SPAGHETTI
DINNER
8:00 PM

DISTRICT
SCHOLARSHIP

MEETING

LEADING
KNIGHT
CLINIC

STEAL
BINGO

12 NOON - 
5:00PM

IBEW

D.D. CLINIC
7:00 PM

MCC
MEETING

PER
MEETING

REGULAR
MEETING
8:00 PM SCHOLARSHIP

DINNER 
6:00 PM

DRUG 
AWARENESS

DINNER
6:00 PM

LADIES
AUX.

DINNER
6:00 PM

OFFICER'S
MEETING
6:00 PM

LADIES 
AUX.

DANCE

ELK OF THE
YEAR

DISTRICT

NASCAR
12:00 PM

REGULAR
MEETING
8:00 PM

LADIES 
AUXILIARY
MEETING
8:00 PM


